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### 
Butler County United Way was founded in 1920 and is proud to serve the entire Butler 
County service area. We strive to be the trusted community partner, leading impactful 
change for human service needs in Butler County. We invite you to join us by giving, 
advocating, or volunteering. For additional information, contact Butler County United 
Way at (513) 863-0800 or visit www.bc-unitedway.org. 
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BUTLER COUNTY UNITED WAY WELCOMES TWO NEW BOARD MEMBERS 
 
 

(Butler County, OH)—Butler County United Way is pleased to announce two new 
additions to their Board of Trustees. Molli Stephens and Mariann Penska were accepted 
for three-year terms, beginning July 1, 2023. Both have strong values that align with 
Butler County United Way’s mission of strengthening Butler County through the building 
blocks for a good life: health, education, and financial stability.  

Molli Stephens currently serves as the Director of Human Resources for West Chester 
Hospital. She has more than 17 years of experience in health care and human 
resources and was instrumental in coordinating the human resources functions for the 
opening of West Chester Hospital in 2009. Prior to her time at West Chester Hospital, 
she served in multiple roles at UC Health.  

Mariann Penska JD, MBA joins the board after retiring from LexisNexis after 22 years of 
service. She brings several years’ experience as a board member to the Butler County 
United Way Board of Trustees, serving as a member of Butler County Board of 
Elections since January 2018. Penska is also the Founder of ProPower Corporate 
Training and Development, located in West Chester since May 2010.  

Butler County United Way Board of Trustees Chair Larry Mulligan says he looks forward 
to the experience these new members will contribute to helping create and sustain 
lasting goals and impactful outcomes for communities across Butler County. “We are 
pleased to welcome Molli and Mariann to the board and look forward to working 
alongside them as we further our goal of collaboration, connection, and long-term 
outcomes.” 
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